

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

Ms. Emily O'REILLY European Ombudsman Rue Wiertz B-1047 Bruxelles

D 310700 26.06.2018

Subject:

Exchange of views with the TAX3 Committee on Tuesday 15 May 2018, 16.00-17.00, within the framework of a hearing on "The fight against harmful tax practices within the European Union and abroad

Dear Ombudsman,

I am writing to warmly thank you, on my behalf and on behalf of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), for our fruitful exchange of views last 15 May 2018 within the framework of a hearing on "The fight against harmful tax practices within the European Union and abroad".

The members highly appreciated your presentation and the subsequent discussion with you, the contents of which will be very valuable and useful for the work of the committee.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek